
CADS-NCD Financial Subsidy to Attend 
 CADS National AGM and Festival at 
Mont-Sainte-Anne QC 18 – 23 March 2018

Requirements:

1. Individuals must submit an application by Wednesday, Jan 31 2018 by e-mail to Jeff Boucher (bouch1957@gmail.com)

2. Candidates applying for funding from CADS-NCD for the 2018 CADS Festival and AGM are asked to submit a brief paragraph on their experience within CADS, what they hope to gain from attending the festival and what they hope to bring back to their home program. 

3. Participants receiving funding will be asked to provide receipts equal to at least the amount of the subsidy and write a brief trip report summarizing their experience at Festival upon their return.  The format for the trip report will be sent to the successful applicants.

4. Attendance at the CADS AGM at Festival is mandatory for all CADS-NCD funded attendees.

5. You must be a self-sufficient current member of CADS-NCD. I.E. You must be independent as other CADS-NCD members are not responsible for chaperoning, dressing, guiding or overseeing anyone off the slopes.

6. You will be responsible and have to pay for your meals, although you may be in shared accommodation with full kitchen facilities.

7. Skier priority will be given to first time Festival attendees. Skiers will have to pre-register for either Ski Improvement (SKIMP) or Black Diamond lessons at the Festival. 

8. Volunteer priority will be given to members who have and will bring knowledge gained back to CADS-NCD to improve CADS NCD program delivery. 

9. The CADS-NCD budget has funds available to subsidize 9 CADS-NCD members 2 first time attendees for $750.00 each and 7 members for $500.00 each.  That is a total of $5000.00 being offered.  Successful applicants will be responsible for the additional costs that they incur.

10. [bookmark: _GoBack]In addition to the CADS NCD funding some of the program offer additional funding from their own program budgets.  Please apply through the same process as for NCD funding, send the paragraph to Jeff Boucher and the committee will work with the coordinators of those programs with additional funding to ensure a fair and equitable distribution of CADS NCD funding:

Ski Hawks has an additional $500.00,
Mt Cascades has an additional $500.00
Calabogie will support an additional 3 people to attend the Festival. 

11. The committee to adjudicate the applications will be Jeff Boucher, TBD and Heather Scott.


For further information and / or to register for the Festival please refer to the CADS National website, http://adaptivesnowsports.ca/

Thank you,  	Jeff Boucher Festival Financial Subsidy Coordinator
